
 

Killowen primary school Parent support group 

 

Halloween cake sale 

thursday 26 october 2017 

 

Dear Parent, 
 
The Parent Support Group (PSG) are organising a Cake Sale on Thursday 26 October 
2017 from 8.45am. 
 

All Donations of Cakes and Buns are most welcome! 
 

If anyone can assist in helping on the morning please give your name to a member of the 
PSG. 
 
Many Thanks for your continued support. 

 

The Parent Support Group 

 

 

Please note: the children can wear fancy dress 

to school on this date! 


